
Link2Feed is the registration system some pantries use.  
Creating a profile helps us check you in more quickly. 

Here’s how you can self-register online.

Questions? Email Link2Feed@northernilfoodbank.org

Link2Feed Self-Registration

•	 Visit nifb.link2feed.com

Here you can preview profile questions, read the full Link2Feed Consent 
and Disclaimer Form, and contact us with questions. When your profile is 
complete, you’ll be registered with every pantry in the Food Bank network 
that uses Link2Feed. If you’re unable or choose not to complete the  
registration, don’t worry: you do not need a profile to continue receiving  
groceries.  The website only works on Chrome, Firefox or Safari browsers.

•	 To find more pantries near you, visit our Pantry Locator at  
SolveHungerToday.org/Get-Help

Please be aware that some pantries use different registration systems that 
may require different information. 

Here are some important reminders about Link2Feed.

•	 Your information will be protected, and can only be shared in 
rare and specific cases.

To read the full Link2Feed Consent and Disclaimer Form, please visit  
nifb.link2feed.com. 

•	 No government body has access to Link2Feed.  
Northern Illinois Food Bank is an independent, non-governmental  
organization. 

(If you have already created a Link2Feed profile at another pantry, you do not need to self-register online.)


